From: Anthony Waldrop

To: Scott Boettcher

Cc: Rob Wilson

Subject: Re: Change Sponsorship

Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 8:57:49 AM

GHCD concurs that sponsorship would align well with our existing projects in the Satsop and
we are willing to accept ownership of the project.

Anthony Waldrop

Grays Harbor Conservation District Project Manager
330 W. Pioneer Ave. Suite D

Montesano, WA, 98563

Office: 360-249-8532

Cell: 360-590-4176

On Mon, May 16, 2022 at 5:57 AM Scott Boettcher <scottb@sbgh-partners.com> wrote:

Anthony and Rob. We have discussed changing sponsorship for 20-1883 from Grays Harbor
County (Rob) to Grays Harbor Conservation District (Anthony). Our discussions have been
largely along the lines that:

e Doing so would better align with other Satsop work Grays Harbor Conservation District
is already sponsor for.

e Looking forward the type of work envisioned for the lower Satsop is increasingly less in
alignment with the type of work Grays Harbor County (Public Works Division) regularly
oversees and implements.

Question — Can you please reply with your concurrence that you'd like to change sponsorship
as described and would like me to bring the matter before the Flood Authority at their next

meeting (5-19-2022)7

Thanks. Look forward to hearing from you.

Scott
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From: Rob Wilson

To: Scott Boettcher; Anthony Waldrop
Subject: RE: [External Email] Change Sponsorship
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 11:33:33 AM
Scott,

Grays Harbor County agrees that this project aligns better with the work/services the GHCD is
currently providing.

Thanks,

Rob Wilson, PE

County Engineer
Grays Harbor County Public Works
360-964-1663

From: Scott Boettcher <scottb@sbgh-partners.com>

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 5:58 AM

To: Anthony Waldrop <anthony.waldrop@graysharborcd.org>; Rob Wilson <RWilson@co.grays-
harbor.wa.us>

Subject: [External Email] Change Sponsorship

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Anthony and Rob. We have discussed changing sponsorship for 20-1883 from Grays Harbor
County (Rob) to Grays Harbor Conservation District (Anthony). Our discussions have been
largely along the lines that:
e Doing so would better align with other Satsop work Grays Harbor Conservation District is
already sponsor for.
e Looking forward the type of work envisioned for the lower Satsop is increasingly less in
alignment with the type of work Grays Harbor County (Public Works Division) regularly
oversees and implements.

Question — Can you please reply with your concurrence that you'd like to change sponsorship as
described and would like me to bring the matter before the Flood Authority at their next
meeting (5-19-2022)7

Thanks. Look forward to hearing from you.

Scott
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